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March 26, 2020 
 
 
 
Hon. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary and Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, PO Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Re:   Docket No. TK-2020-0273: Amendment to Interconnection Agreement between 

Southwestern Bell Telephone Company, d/b/a AT&T Missouri and WANRack, LLC 
 
 
Dear Judge Woodruff, 
 
On March 6, 2020, Southwestern Bell Telephone Company d/b/a AT&T Missouri filed 
an amendment to the interconnection agreement between AT&T Missouri and 
WANRack, LLC.   
 
AT&T Missouri has identified an error with the amendment and therefore respectfully 
requests to withdraw the amendment filed. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 214-757-8099.  I apologize for any 
inconvenience this has caused. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 
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